Date: ___________________
Landlord’s name: ___________________
Landlord’s address: _________________

Dear ______________,

I __________________ am a tenant at __________________. Pursuant to California Governor Newsom’s Executive Order N-37-20, this is to inform you that I am unable to pay all or part of my rent this month because of the financial impacts of the COVID-19 virus. 

[bookmark: _GoBack][I was unavailable to work because I was sick with a suspected/confirmed case of COVID-19 or caring for a household or family member who was sick with a suspected/confirmed case of COVID-19.]

[I experienced a lay-off, loss of hours or other income reduction resulting from COVID-19, the state of emergency, or related government response.] 

[I needed to miss work to care for a child whose school was closed in response to COVID-19.]

[Explain, if it is another reason.]

I verify that I am providing this written notice no more than seven days after the rent is due. I have also retained verifiable documentation to support my inability to pay and can provide it to you upon your request. I understand that, once this statewide eviction moratorium ends, I am still required to become current with my rent and will endeavor to do so in a timely manner. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Signature: ___________________

Print Name: __________________
